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Website:   http://lps.blackgold.ca 

Email:  lps@gshare.blackgold.ca 

 

 

 

Address: 

4502ð51 Street 
Leduc, AB 
T9E 7J7 
 
Phone:  780-986-8474 
Fax:  780-986-2411 

EARLY 
DISMISSAL 

 
Wednesday 

March 4 
@ 2:30 

 

March is here!  Hopefully spring is also just 

around the corner, along with some warmer 

weather!  We are all looking forward to Spring 

Break (March 30 - April 3) 

Pre-kindergarten and Kindergarten 

REGISTRATION 

We are still accepting registrations for 2020 - 2021 Kindergarten.   
Pre-Kindergarten registration opens online on March 25th at 9:00 am. 

All spots will be filled on a first-come, first-serve basis using the 
online enrollment system.  We strongly encourage families to        
register early to avoid disappointment.  The link to register your child 
can be found on the Linsford Park School website.   

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 

There will be no school on Friday, March 20th as teachers participate in professional        
development activities. 

http://lps.blackgold.ca/


Students, staff and volunteers are 
encouraged to dress in green on 
Tuesday, March 17th for St. Patrickôs 
Day. 
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GREEN DAY 

If you have missed a 
call from the school, 
please check your 
answering machine 
before returning the 
call. 

LEDUC JUNIOR HIGH ORIENTATION DAY 

We will be recognizing World Downôs Syndrome Day on 
Thursday, March 19th by wearing Funky Socks.       
Students are encouraged to wear wild, mismatched, 
tall, small, bright, tucked over your pants socks in    
support of this day. It will be a colourful day at Linsford 
Park!    

Students in grade 6 will be walking to Ecole Leduc Junior High School for grade 7 orientation 
the morning of Thursday, April 16th. Packages will be sent home with students on that day 
for registration and course selection for the upcoming fall  semester.  Please see the         
attached poster for more details. 

PRIZE WINNERS 

Congratulations to Michaela Skolney, Jamie Radu, Hannah Lauman, 
and Elizabeth Nemeth for winning this monthôs wristband challenge! 

 

On Friday, May 1, we will be holding the annual Linsford 
Park Talent Show.  The auditions will be happening right 
after spring break, so start thinking about what talent 
you can showcase!    

CLASS PICTURES 

Class pictures will be taken April 7th and 8th.   
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Please note that this month Parent Council will meet on Thursday, 
March 5th at 6:00 pm.  All Linsford  parents are welcome to    
attend. 

Thank you to all those who supported our Valentineôs Day chocolate 
sale.  We sold out in less than 10 minutes and made $164 for the 
school. 

SAVE THE DATE (Thursday, April 23) for our Family/Friends movie night.  
Please keep watching for more details. 

 

  https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus.html  

  https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page16944.aspx   

Black Gold School Division has a Pandemic Plan in place which focuses on both preventative measures and 
identifying flu-like illnesses.  This plan was created with the guidance of Alberta Health Services and can be 
implemented if necessary. The plan highlights six key preventative measures which can be practiced at all 
times to prevent the spread of any virus.  These key measures are: 

1. If ill, stay home from work, school and avoid public places. Seek medical attention if symptoms         
progress. 
2. One of the best ways to prevent influenza is to get the influenza vaccine every year. 
3. Hands should be cleaned before preparing food, eating, touching oneôs face and after coughing or 
sneezing, using the toilet and after handling soiled material. 
4. Wash your hands with soap and water, or use an alcohol-based hand rub. 
5. Cough or sneeze into your sleeve rather than your hand. 
6. Do not touch your eyes, nose, or mouth after shaking hands or touching hard surfaces like counters and 
door handles or other surfaces that may contain influenza and other viruses. 

For further information regarding this and the Coronavirus infection you can refer to the Government of   
Canada and Alberta Health Services websites that are listed below 

PARENT COUNCIL NEWS 

FLU-LIKE ILLNESSES 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus.html
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page16944.aspx
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é.to all our parent volunteers that 
help out with Healthy Snack and Hot 
Lunch! 


